
  
 

 

2000 – 10423 101 St NW,  

Edmonton, Alberta 

T5H 0E8 Canada 

epcor.com 

 
November 14, 2019   

Sent by Electronic Mail, Courier and RESS Electronic Filing  

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4     

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 
Re:  EB-2019-0183:  Enbridge Gas Inc (Enbridge)–Owen Sound Reinforcement Project Leave 

to Construct & Rate M17Application – EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (EPCOR) 
Written Interrogatories  

 
Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s Procedural Order No. 1, dated November 1, 2019, please find 
enclosed EPCOR’s Interrogatories to Enbridge in the above-noted matter.  Should you have any 
questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Original signed by 

 
Daniela O’Callaghan  
EPCOR Legal Counsel 
daniela.ocallaghan@epcor.com 
(780) 412-4081 

 
cc:  All parties to EB-2018-0183 
 
 
Enclosure 
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